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Key Dates
10th June – KS1 Phonics check
10th June – RB trip to Battersea Zoo
14th June – EYFS Father’s day event
17th June – KS1 & KS2 D.E.A.R. Dad
26th June - 2nd July – Book Fair
9th July – RB, 3B and 6B Parent/Teacher meetings
10th July - Sports Day
11th July – English stream, 1B, 2B, 4B & 5B Parent/Teacher meetings
17th July – Nursery Graduation

End of School Year 2018/2019
18th July – Bilingual Stream finish
23rd July – English Stream finish

Start of School Year 2019/2020
Wed 4th Sept – English Stream
Thurs 5th September – Bilingual Stream
Class assemblies
Year 5-Thursday June 20th @ 2:30
Year 4-Thursday June 27th @ 2:30
Year 1-Tuesday July 2nd @ 2:30
Year 2-Tuesday July 9th @ 2:30 
Year 3-Thursday July 11th @ 2:30 
Year 6-End of Year production Thursday July 18th @ 5.00pm                                
Weekly Attendance
95% Target

Nursery – 89.1%	[image: ]
RB – 98.2%	
RF – 95.1%	
RM – 92.8%	[image: ]
1B – 100%		
Y1 – 80.6%  	[image: ]
2B – 96.7%  	
Y2 – 91.7%	[image: ]	
3B – 100%	
Y3 – 94.7%	[image: ]
4B – 99.0%	
Y4 – 92.0%            [image: ]
5B – 96.3%	
Y5 – 87.5%	[image: ]
6B – 100%	
Y6 – 90.7%	[image: ]




Belleville Wix Academy, Wix's Lane, Clapham Common North Side, London , SW4 0AJ


[bookmark: _GoBack]Kind words can be short and easy to speak, but their echoes are truly endless. – Mother Teresa                           7th June 2019

	I hope you all had a wonderful half term holiday.  In the six full weeks left of this academic year we have many exciting events planned so do keep an eye out for the key dates and we hope you can join us for many of them. 

[image: Image result for welcome  clip art]Welcome Mr Mullin 
On Monday one of our new teachers, Mr Mullin, joined the wonderful staff team at BWA. I am sure you will join with me in offering him our warmest wishes for a happy time with us at BWA. Mr Mullin will be working in a variety of classes this half term and have a class responsibility in September.

[image: Related image]Happy Eid Eid is the holiday celebrated by Muslims at the end of the holy month of Ramadan. Families and friends come together on Eid to share gifts and give thanks to God. We hope that our friends who celebrated Eid had a wonderful time. 

[image: Image result for good luck clip art]Phonics Screening Next week our year 1 pupils will be completing their phonics screening and we wish them the very best of luck. I am very confident they will do very well. 

[image: ]Year 2B Trip On Tuesday, Yr2B went to the Victoria and Albert Museum to enhance their understanding of how what we wear has changed over time, which they are studying in history lessons. During their visit museum staff helped the children dress up as 18th and 19th century men and women which was great fun. Even Mr Bain put on an outfit that Sherlock Holmes would have been proud of! Thank you to staff and parents who made this trip happen.

[image: Image result for fathers day clip art]Father’s Day Fathers, and father figures, play a key role in our lives and we are delighted to celebrate them in a number of events in the coming weeks.  For our EYFS pupils, letters have been sent out about your event. For pupils in KS1 & 2 an invite letter is coming out soon. 

[image: Inline image]Ducklings I am delighted to let you know that our beautiful ducklings have settled well into their new home in Sussex. We hope to receive regular updates on their progress. Thank you Alice and Kian for helping us find such a wonderful home for them. 

[image: ]
Cinema Night – Yr 6 Come along to the year 6 cinema night at school from 6pm until 8pm on Friday 14th June. ‘Bend it like Beckham’ will be shown. Children may bring pillows, a sleeping bag, come in pyjamas.  Everyone will be given a drink and some popcorn but dinner should be eaten first. 

[image: ]Farm Opening On the back of the newsletter I have included the details of an event you may be interested in attending this weekend. If you can’t make it, do take note of the new farm in the area as you may wish to visit at another time.

[image: Image result for thank you clipart]Thank You at the end of this year our lovely Miss Scott will be changing role and working as an English teacher in the French stream, from September. We wish her the very best of luck in this new role. 
[image: Image result for snacks clip art]
Snacks Our new lunch trolleys are now in operation and working well so far. One little issue that has arisen is that snacks for break are in the lunch boxes. Please ensure the snacks go into school bags. 

[image: ]Donations Throughout this term we have many exciting outdoor events planned. If you are able to donate any cushions, beanbags or blankets to support us in hosting these event then please donate them via the school office. 

Wishing you all a very happy weekend and please do remember we will need raincoats next week so we can go outside for play.                                   Miss Henry 
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